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Vivienne and Eric Parry Email of 18 January 2016 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Ref: PE1595 
 
My husband and I wish to add our support to the above petition. As volunteers with 
visually impaired and disabled people we are very concerned with the proposal to 
have shared space in Kirkintilloch. Even as able bodied over 70's we are concerned 
about crossing the road and agree with all the arguments which are continuously 
being put forward against shared space. 
 
We also give consent for our submission to be posted on the Parliament website. 
 
Regards 
 
Vivienne and Eric Parry 


